
From: steveperrywriter@gmail.com 

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 4:06 PM 

To: Brett Cannon 

Cc: mailboxcddplanning@beaverton.gov 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Pending Approval of the Sikh Temple 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Beaverton. 

Exercise caution when opening  

attachments or clicking links from unknown senders.  

 

Sir or Madam: 

 

I am a long-time resident of Four Seasons, in West Beaverton, and I am 

writing to encourage the  

Planning Commission's approval of the pending use of a property on 

Division Street as a Sikh temple. 

 

There is a church a block away from my house, and a Buddhist temple, and 

an Islamic center a mile and  

a half away from where I live. Seems only fair that if those were allowed 

to be rezoned from residential,  

(and the drugstore within rock-throwing distance of house to be carved 

out of a residential zone that  

was once a filbert orchard), there is room for the Sikhs here, as well. 

 

Freedom of religion and all. 

 

Thank you. 

— 

Steve Perry 

14575 SW Village Lane 

Beaverton, OR 97008 

(503) 819-4386 
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